
 
 
 
 
 

VILLAGE OF DUBBERLY 
PROCEEDINGS OF COUNCIL 

    JULY 11, 2022 
 
The Village of Dubberly met for its regular monthly meeting on Monday, July 11, 2022, at 6:30 p.m.      
 
Notice of meeting was posted on the marquee sign at 12:00 Noon on Friday, July 8, 2022. 
 
Those present were Curtis Hirth, Douglas Culpepper, Brent Cooley, and Brian Dison.  Johnny Brown was 
absent. 
 
The meeting was opened in prayer by Brian Dison and followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 
  
The minutes from the meeting of June 13, 2022, were read and a motion was made by Douglas 
Culpepper and seconded by Brent Cooley to accept the minutes as read. The motion carried.  
 
A motion was made by Brent Cooley and seconded by Douglas Culpepper to accept financial reports.  
The motion carried.   
 
Brian reported that he wrote 3 tickets. 
 
Patterson well update –The well is producing, and the sample passed LDH testing.  Hydroline is going to 
add more gravel to the gravel pack.  Lightning struck the Claiborne Elec. Power line and damaged the 
new VFD and flow meter. VFD has been replaced, and the flow meter is on order. Hydroline replaced the 
pump in the well.  
 
Curtis reported that the Brushwood Drive side cutting has been completed by the WPPJ. 
 
Wayne Holden & Co. has completed the repairs to the ditch on Brushwood Drive. 
 
Curtis, Dianne, and Brian attended the annual LMA district meeting in Haughton.   
 
There being no further business, motion made by Douglas Culpepper and seconded by Brent Cooley to 
adjourn.  Meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m. 
  
 
 
______________________________  _____________________________ 
Dianne Futch, Clerk     W. C. Hirth, Mayor 


